
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Sunday, June 12, 2022 4:00:12 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Tammy Morefield
Submission Time: Jun 12 2022 3:52PM
Email: Tammeram1964@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-546-1975
Address: 512 N Midland Blvd
Nampa, ID 83651

Name of Utility Company: Intermountain Gas

Case ID: INT-G-22-02

Comment: "I do not support a rate increase of over 25% twenty-five percent. Everything is 
getting more expensive, but twenty-five percent is excessive. "

------

mailto:Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov


From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:00:09 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Yvonne Ketchum-Ward
Submission Time: Jun 13 2022 2:02PM
Email: ketchumyvonne@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-695-1334
Address: 10844 W. Dason Dr
Boise, ID 83713

Name of Utility Company: Intermountain Gas

Case ID: INT-G-22-02

Comment: "Please do not approve a 24.1% increase to consumers gas bill. I am not sure where 
they are getting the number would be $10.55. Our bill would be much higher. In these times of 
inflation and everything rising, we consumers cannot afford a 24.1% increase. "

------
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